
 

M A X - P L A N C K - G E S E L L S C H A F T  
 

T A G U N G S S T Ä T T E  S C H L O S S  R I N G B E R G  
 

 

 
 
 
We are very happy to welcome you again as our guests! 
 
The days, the weeks and now already the months have passed and in many things 
we are further restricted. 
 
In order to allow you and our staff to work together as safely as possible, we have 
implemented the requirements and recommendations of the Bavarian State 
Government and the crisis management team of the Max Planck Society.  
Here: www.schloss-ringberg.de/corona  
 
Enclosed is an excerpt: 

 

 All guests must be tested before arrival  

 The distance rule 1.5 m between other persons depends on the incidence value. 

 Please use the bathrooms in your guest rooms as far as possible. In our public toilets, 
only one person is allowed to enter.  

 Clean your hands regularly with soap and running water and use the disinfection 
facilities provided. 

 Please wear your mask until you have taken your seat at the respective tables. Should 
you need another one, masks are available for purchase at our reception. 

 Also, make sure to keep your distance during the coffee break and go outside if 
possible. 

 Please leave the conference room once an hour for a 5-minute ventilation break. 

 Your personal favourite pen may accompany you. 

 We will ask for your breakfast wishes by list the evening before. 

 In case of symptoms of an acute respiratory disease of any severity or of fever, 
accommodation or hospitality is not possible. 

 You are also not allowed to enter the conference venue if you are under officially 
ordered quarantine (e.g. as contact person of a COVID-19 case or as a returnee from 
abroad) - or if you have had contact with a person who has tested positive for the 
"Corona virus" in the last 14 days. 

 
We urge you to follow this. 
 
Thank you very much for your understanding and patience. 
 
Yours, 

 
 
Jochen Essl 
Manager of Schloss Ringberg  

http://www.schloss-ringberg.de/corona

